
	

	

	
	

P5/P6	Summer	School			

The	P5/P6	Summer	School	starts	tomorrow	(Wednesday	14th	July)	and	will	run	until	it	finishes	on	
Tuesday	27th	July.		

Included	below	is	a	reminder	of	the	summer	school	details	already	sent	out	to	parents.	Children	
should	enter	through	the	main	front	entrance	of	the	school	and	proceed	to	designated	classes	
via	the	Church	entrance	doors	of	the	school.	They	will	exit	here	and	be	walked	to	parents	via	the	
main	front	entrance	by	their	class	teachers	at	1pm.		

	

• The	school	will	run	each	day	from	10am	until	1pm,	with	a	break	at	11.30am	for	15	
minutes.	
	

• Children	must	enter	the	school	grounds	on	their	own-	i.e.	adults	must	remain	outside	
the	school	gates	when	dropping	off	and	collecting	children.		
	

• Parents	and	children	are	asked	to	maintain	social	distancing	when	waiting	outside	the	
school.	
	

• Children	can	wear	their	own	clothes	for	the	duration	of	the	summer	school.	
	

• Pupils	should	bring	a	small	break	with	them	in	a	disposable	plastic	bag	each	day-	strictly	
no	nut	based	products.	Children	are	permitted	to	bring	one	water	bottle	which	they	will	
be	required	to	take	home	with	them	each	day.	
	

• Parents	must	wait	outside	the	school	gates	at	1pm	to	collect	the	children.	
	

• Children	should	not	have	to	bring	any	items	with	them	apart	from	their	break	each	day.	


